
Applications are being taken for positions as Security Guards at the Dutchess County 
Fairgrounds for the 2024 Fair. We are looking for mature, friendly, people-loving 
professionals who want to work in a lively environment for a six-day period August 20th 
through August 25th, and possibly other seasonal events at the fairgrounds. There are a 
variety of assignments 24 hours a day on the grounds including gate access control, grounds 
patrol, show security, perimeter security, VIP protection and other special assignments.  

THIS IS A STIMULATING ENVIRONMENT WHERE YOU CAN EARN GOOD PAY IN A LIVELY 
SETTING. 

A variety of shifts are available including day shift, evening shift, midnight, and overnight shifts 
with flexible starting times. 

Starting pay for NYS Certified Security Guards is $ 20 per hour 

NYS certification is available through Columbia Greene Community college prior to fair for a 
fee. This is an 8-hour basic course which will make you eligible for this position.   

 

• July 27, 2024 ANNUAL SECURITY GUARD RE-CERTIFICATION 
 

• August 10, 2024 SECURITY GUARD PRE-ASSIGNMENT - This initial training will 
make you eligible to work at our Fairground events... 

 
You can contact the Registrar at Columbia-Greene Community College at (518) 697-6370. 
Mastercard, Visa, American Express, and Discover cards are accepted over the telephone for all 
non-credit course registrations. Please have all registration and card information on-hand when 
calling. IN-PERSON: Registration and payment may be made in person at Suite 107 in the Main 
Building of the Columbia-Greene Community College campus at 4400 Route 23, Hudson, NY 
12534.  

Retired or current Police Officers are encouraged to apply. 

Applicants can apply at https://dutchessfair.com/employment-opportunities/ 

Send completed application to securitymanager@dutchessfair.com  or email for more 

information.  

There is a reason our staff of 50+ officers return each year— this is a busy, enjoyable, 

people-friendly job where you will be interacting with people in a variety of areas! 

Hope to see you this year at the Fair!! 
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